
FYBA meeting 

 

August 18, 2011 

 

Present- Chad Springer, Bill Baxter, Brad Sanderson, Becky Sanderson, Holly                       Wolfe, Kat 

Swanson & Bradd Busch 

Bylaws were all gone over and we voted on- All board members voted to pass the Bylaws. They were 

signed by Becky and copy was given to Bradd for our 501C3 filing. 

Inventory was sent to the city and we are waiting to hear back from them. Chad is talking with Peter 

Ekstrand and will keep the group updated. 

Time was set up  to go to the ball field to make a list of improvements/updates that need to be made to 

the field. We will meet on Tues 8-23 at 6:00. Chad will contact Terry Timm for him to join us. Chad also 

talked to Aaron LaRocque and he has a friend who is going to donate 160 ft of 6ft chain linked fence, 

posts & caps. 

We discussed setting up a standard  monthly meeting date and was agreed that we will meet the first 

Monday of each month. 

Chad is going to meet with Paul Ward to discuss setting up a facebook site for FYBA. 

Rest of the meeting was discussion with PEM, and their involvement in the little league. See separate 

page for notes that were taken in the meeting. 

Next meeting- 8-29-11 7:00 to discuss with results of the little league meeting while this is all fresh in 

our minds. 


